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VPK Progress Monitoring Pilot 
Program 

 

The VPK Progress Monitoring Pilot will provide the opportunity for VPK providers to implement STAR 

Early Literacy in their VPK programs in the 2020-2021 and 2021-2022 school years. Extending the 

administration of STAR Early Literacy to Florida’s VPK programs will establish consistency in 

assessments between VPK and Kindergarten and provide a more comprehensive overview of the 

learning and growth continuum during critical early learning years.  

Participating providers will have access to a variety of progress reports for their students and 

resources as well as reports to share with parents.  Star Early Literacy will be available during 

Assessment Periods 1, 2 and 3 as well as throughout the school year for ongoing progress 

monitoring, as needed. Pilot study results will be evaluated by The Florida Center for Reading 

Research at Florida State University.   

Who can apply? VPK school-year program providers (private and public) 

Where to apply? Applications are available through the Bright Beginnings 

website. VPK Administrators will find a link to the application from their 

Administrator Home Page after logging in. 

Application Period October 21–November 11, 2020  

For more information please visit the dedicated web page at   

http://www.floridaearlylearning.com/vpk/vpk-star-early-literacy- 

assessment-pilot  

http://www.floridaearlylearning.com/vpk/vpk-star-early-literacy-assessment-pilot
http://www.floridaearlylearning.com/vpk/vpk-star-early-literacy-assessment-pilot

